
                                                                           February 9, 2021 

 

 

 

Re:  IR 20-166, Electric Distribution Utilities 

Investigation into Compensation of Energy Storage Projects for Avoided  

Transmission and Distribution Costs 

Procedural Schedule 

  

To the Parties: 

 

A technical session was held in the above-captioned matter on January 25, 2021.  On February 1, 2021, 

Commission Staff (Staff), in conjunction with the regulated electric distribution utilities, other interested 

stakeholders, and the Office of the Consumer Advocate, filed a proposed procedural schedule in the above-

referenced matter: 

 

Reply Comments To Be Filed     March 8, 2021 

Technical Session to Discuss Reply Comments   May 27, 2021, at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Participants at the January 25 technical session agreed that reply comments should address whether the 

ISO-NE compliance filing required by the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission’s Order No. 2222 

may warrant an extension of the July 12, 2021 deadline for a Staff recommendation in this 

investigation. 

 

The Commission has determined that the proposed schedule is in the public interest and, therefore, has 

approved it.   

  

       Sincerely, 

 

        

 

       Debra A. Howland 

       Executive Director 
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